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February 23, 1929»
m

Walter Oborne, Esq, 
54 Glengowan Rond, 
Toronto, Ont.

••

■

Re Sudbury-Powllng Mine»7)epr Walter:

I aui very sorry to have to advise you 
that the Northern Canada Mining Corporation will not

Their
I am, therefore, return- 

Theae include Mr- Dunthorne's

interest theraselves in this Corporation- 
engineers advise against it# 
lng all the papers# 
letter to you of 18th January, maps, blue prints, etc.

Tours very truly,

Arthur Meighen.AM/S.
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